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Hello

Please vote YES on HB2314.

Lane Splitting for motorcyclists is a part of progressive path to tackle Oregon’s traffic
future.

Riding a motorcycle in between lanes on freeways and highways when traffic is as
slow as 10mph ...

A) is safer for the motorcyclist (many studies show this e.g the Berkely Study)

B) eases traffic since it keeps more parties moving

C) encourages more motorcyclists to leave their car in the garage 

D) is more economical (motorcycles have less fuel consumption than cars)

Furthermore, electric motorcycles will be on the incline in the coming years and a lane
sharing bill will encourage owners of these bikes to use them for commuting, adding
more emission free vehicles to the road.

Therefore I kindly ask you to vote YES to HB2314

In high hopes

Felix
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